
From: Lut Stewart 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 5:24:20 PM
To: Jones, Hefin 
Subject: Deadline 7 Submission Cleve Hill Solar Park

Dear Hefin 

I have limited IT access at present and please find below my final comments :

The impact of this proposal is disastrous for the marshes, wildlife and the local
communities.
The project is solely driven by profit with scant regard for people, the ecology, leisure
space and heritage. Throughout the process there has been a distinct lack of information
and transparency and new vital aspects of the scheme such as traffic management and
safety management are still in outline form only.
The whole question about Health and Safety relating to a potential disaster arising from an
incident connected with the battery storage component has been completely underplayed
with the initial contact coming from Kent and Fire Rescue Service as late as July 2019 and
no detailed information being forthcoming from the applicants to enable KFRS to give a
considered response and assessment. 

There is no need for this scheme and Cleve Marshes have been chosen for the sole
convenience of the applicant and their balance sheet.

Alan Stewart
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